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Dear Dr. Song,
 
We are writing this letter to thank you for being an
excellent doctor.
It is very important to us as seniors to have a doctor
who is patient,
understanding and returns our phone calls personally as
you do.
When you come to our home for our medical checkups,
you take your time,
you listen and answer our questions.  No question is
trivial.
You do not over prescribe medication, only what is
needed and you
carefully monitor us to be sure we have the `correct
dosage and that it
is working for us.  You follow-up to be sure we are doing
well.
If we need to see another doctor, you always
recommend the best and you
have.
There is no doctor that we know who will give us his
personal attention
as you have with a smile and loads of understanding.
Thank you again for being there for Dave and I.  Your
the best!
 
 
Dave and Rosemarie Vaccari
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